
 

Dear Sirs, 

We are pleased to announce our presence at the next edition of Texprocess which will be held 
from June 10 to 13, 2013 in Frankfurt Am Main, Germany. 

We will participate in the event with a total of three booths: two booths as MACPI for bonding 
technology and for trousers finishing; and the other booth as IMA, in order to offer the best 
solutions for fabric spreading and cutting. 

On this occasion we will have the pleasure to meet and to show you all the news related to the 
machines that will be shown during the fair. 

We look forward to your kind visit.  Please feel free to contact us for further information or 
questions you may have. 

We welcome the opportunity to send our best regards, 

Macpi Group 

 


